
Lealands High School
Sundon Park Road

Luton
LU3 3AL

Tel: 01582 611600
Email: admin@lealands.luton.sch.uk
Website: www.lealands.luton.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr J Burridge BA (Hons) PGCE, MA, NPQH

Dear parents/carers,

I am writing to inform you of the result of our election for parent governor at Lealands High School.

Elected: Miss Melissa Llewellyn

We would like to thank all those who put their name forward and took the time to complete candidate
statements, and those of you who voted. Details of the number of votes cast can be obtained on request from
Mrs S Pittard, PA to Headteacher, at the school.

Yours sincerely,

Miss A Sheridan
Chair of Governors
Lealands HIgh School


